
Please repeal M110 now!  This has been a disaster in our communities in Oregon!  It’s getting very 
dangerous for us to be able to carry on with our regular lives without being so impacted by the open and 
blatant abuse of drugs!  The drug users need real help not passive “just let them do it” attitude of 
community members!  And we need help in keeping our streets safe and secure! 
Thank you, 
Janice Rominger 
 


